
 

Pre Kinder 2019 and Kindergarten 2020 

Information 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The last session of Pre kinder for 2019 will be held on Monday 9th 

December at the usual time of 1-2.30pm. On Monday 16th December 

we will hold an information session for parents about Kindergarten in 

2020. This session will be from 9-9.30am. There will be some 

supervision of Pre Kinder children available for the duration of the 

session, but staffing will be limited so parents will need to find 

alternative supervision arrangements for younger siblings. At the 

session we will hand out the Kindergarten information booklet for 

2020 and answer any questions you may have.  

Please note that the Kindergarten 2020 start date is in the second 

week of Term One and will be a staggered start. Parents will be 

contacted by the Kindergarten teacher to organise a short interview 

time before Kindergarten starts. At the interview you will be given 

your child’s start date/time. Currently we are still not sure of the 

final number of students that will be enrolled for next year, which is 

why a definite starting date/time can’t be given until then.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me for a chat! 

We wish all our Pre Kinder students and families a Merry Christmas 

and a safe and happy holiday break.  

Bronwyn Daly 

Kindergarten Teacher 


